

Office
City Hall
King George Square
Brisbane Qld 4000 Australia
Tel 07 3403 4400
Fax 07 3403 9930
LORDMAYOR@brisbane.qld.gov.au
Postal
GPO Box 2287

Brisbane Old 4001 Australia

1 November 2016

Dr Richard Bean Brisbane CBD BUG richardb@cbdbug.org.au

Dear Dr Bean

Thank you for your further email of 22 August 2016 about deflection rails (banana bars).

I appreciate your ongoing concerns and can assure you Council's Transport Planning and Strategy branch is continuing to review this important matter.

I will write again to advise you of the outcome in due course. Please accept my apologies for any inconvenience this delay may cause.

Thank you for contacting me.

Yours sincerely

Graham Quirk LORD MAYOR

Ref: LM05513-2016